

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE

London Road Buckingham MK18 1AT Tel: 01280 812206

Fax: 01280 822525 Email: office@buckinghamschool.org Website: www.buckinghamschool.org

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes

03 December 2019

Dear Parent / Carer

Student Sports Council

I am writing to inform you that your child has been selected for our new Student Sports Council.

The Council will undertake a number of key tasks throughout their tenure, including supporting the PE Department in decision making around the type of activities included in the PE Curriculum as well as our extra-curricular PE program. They will also provide media coverage of sporting fixtures and inter-house events.

I would like to congratulate your child for stepping up and putting themselves forward for such a challenging yet rewarding role; one that supports the whole school community. As well as myself, they will also be working alongside our Director of Specialism, Mr Churchward and our School Games Organiser, Miss Collie.

Our first meeting will be held at lunchtime on Thursday 12 December in PE2.

I very much look forward to working with the Student Sports Council and should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Mr E Barnard Sports Partnership Apprentice ebarnard@buckinghamschool.org

















